-----Original Message-----

From: Joe Kieffer [mailto:drew202nd@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 8:19 PM

To: comments

Subject: tax reform opinion

I've sent a short letter in a Attachment and below. Thank you for your time.

Joseph Kieffer

March 14, 2005

Joseph Kieffer and Craig Ball

1212 10 ½ St N 

Moorhead, MN 56560

Dear Tax Reform Panel,

I was just added to my partner's health insurance because his company finally added domestic partner benefits.  This was a relief because before then I had no insurance. Now I can rest a little easier knowing if I get hurt or sick it won't ruin us financially. However, Craig (my partner) now has to pay more than his co-workers who are legally married because I'm not recognized as a spouse and must be taxed extra. 

Please take this into consideration when you rewrite the Tax laws. I find it horriable that we pay more into the system but get less just because we're gay. 

Joseph Kieffer

Moorhead, MN

  _____  

Do you Yahoo!?

Yahoo! Small Business - Try <http://us.rd.yahoo.com/evt=31637/*http:/smallbusiness.yahoo.com/resources/>

our new resources site! 
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